
 

 

Black Forest Fire Burn Area Satellite Office 

Regional Building Department is fully committed to the successful and timely restoration of the Black 

Forest Community. Regional Building is committed to our community and will make every effort possible 

to assist those impacted by the fire.  Regional Building staff assigned directly to the burn area is Dale 

Johnson.  Dale’s charge is to meet, interact and provide information to the residents; assist contractors 

in the successful completion of their defined scope of work and assure that all construction activity is 

properly permitted. Dale does not have the ability to issue permits in the field; however, Dale will have 

real time access to all plans/ permits and inspection data. Due to the wide scope of responsibilities Dale 

may not always be available and you may wish to contact him directly at 719-327-2992 to arrange a 

meeting if necessary.    


